
CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT 

20 WATERSHED LANE 

CHELMSFORD, MA 01824-4884 

(978) 256-2931 

 
 

TO: District Customer 

 

FROM: Robert J Delaney, Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT: Water leak 

 

The District has confirmed a leak on your property between the main outside shut-

off valve and the house. The maintenance of this portion of the water service is the 

responsibility of the property owner. 

 

The repair should be accomplished by an Installer licensed by the District(listed 

below). The Installer you choose will provide you with a Contract, which will be 

returned to the District upon completion. The District will inspect the new service. 

You may choose someone other than is listed here but the District will not have any 

way to assist you with any problems that may arise during or after the repair. 

 

Please feel free to call us if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Licensed Installers for the District: 

 

                   

                               Robert Harvey, Inc    978-256-8433 

Charles Zaher      978-256-7688 

              Rick Rowsell      978-649-1347 

   Sanborn Corporation   978-453-1003 

J.P. & Sons     978-649-4442 

   David Smith & Sons, Excavating 978-486-4686 
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